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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 196 removes the requirement for the Wildlife Commission to have 

an affirmative action plan. Further, the measure removes the Commission's power to cause 

proceedings to commence against any person who violates any laws regarding the conservation 

of wildlife.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure is not anticipated to have a fiscal impact on the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife 

Conservation nor the state budget.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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